Hampton Falls Planning Board
Master Plan Committee

Draft Workshop Minutes March 29, 2018

Present: Charlyn Brown, Chairwoman; Larry Smith; Andrew Brubaker and Glenn
Greenwood, Consultant.

The workshop ran from 8:05 A.M. to 10:08 A.M.

The committee reviewed the Community Vision and Goals Chapter for final corrections.
Also the Transportation Chapter was reviewed. However, some members felt that more
than final corrections were needed. A more in depth review took place as it was felt that
perhaps not enough time was devoted to it during the prior review. As a result more
changes were requested. Time didn’t allow for the review of the Public Utilities Chapter.

The next workshop scheduled for April 12™ will be devoted to the final review of the
Public Utilities Chapter. In addition, Glenn will be providing more chapters for review —
the Housing Chapter and the Natural Resources Chapter.

The minutes of the March 15™ workshop were reviewed and approved.



